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SEA-PAC WAVES
- January 2021 -

The Pacific Northwest’s Largest Amateur Radio Convention

The SEA-PAC 2021 Pin Design Contest is under way. 
Let your creative juices flow and submit your design 
for consideration. The winner will receive 2 tickets to 
the next Gala SEA-PAC Banquet. See all the rules and 
how to submit your design under the “SEA-PAC Pins” 
tab on the SEA-PAC Website, www.seapac.org. The 
winning design will also be available on a tee shirts.

Your pin design must be received no later than 
March 1, 2021.

Note several new rules;

1. Pins designs can up to a maximum of 6 colors

2. You will now submit your pin design via email to 
pincontest@seapac.org (not by US Mail)

SEA-PAC 2021 In-person Convention has been Cancelled
To our loyal SEA-PAC attendees,

As you have probably heard, the SEA-PAC 2021 in-person convention 
has been cancelled due to concerns surrounding the continuing COVID 
pandemic.

The SEA-PAC Committee is in the early planning stages for some 
exciting activities that will keep SEA-PAC alive and kicking until we can 
meet again in-person 3, 4 & 5 June 2022, in beautiful Seaside, Oregon.

Read on and stay tuned as we develop these exciting events.
73
John Bucsek, KE7WNB
2021 SEA-PAC Chairman
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The 2020 SEA-PAC Collector Pins are now 
available for you to add to your collection.
Purchase your 2020 SEA-PAC Collector Pins  
by sending a check or money order for $6.00, 
payable to SEA-PAC, to SEA-PAC, PO Box 
7263, Aloha, OR 97007-0963.
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Mickley/Berg Memorial Scholarship
•The annual Mickley/Berg Memorial Scholarship will 
be awarded to a graduating high school or current 
college student for 2021.
•$1000 is available for college or university expenses.
•The scholarship funds are provided by the Oregon 
Tualatin Valley Amateur Radio Club.
•The selection process will include reviewing 
individual applications and interviews of the finalists 
by the Oregon Tualatin Valley Amateur Radio Club 
Scholarship Committee.
•Applicants must be a US citizen, have an amateur 
radio licensed (any level) and have a minimum 3.00 
high school GPA or equivalent, among other 
requirements.

Scholarship submissions are due by March 31, 2021.

All the eligibility requirements and other details are available on the SEA-
PAC website at www.seapac.org under the “Scholarship” tab.
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What the SEA-PAC Committee is Planning for
SEA-PAC Weekend, June 4, 5, 6, 2021

SEA-PAC is planning online seminars. We’re planning both 
radio related educational seminars and vendor/exhibitor 
seminars with product education and demonstrations.
And we’re planning the second annual SEA-PAC QSO Party.
With hours of on-air contacts, comradery and fun.

Registration will be required to log into the seminars.

SEA-PAC is asking for donations to help “keep the lights on”.

More SEA-PAC 2021 info will be forthcoming in future issues 
of the SEA-PAC Waves newsletter and on the SEA-PAC 
website.

• 2020 SEA-PAC Tee Shirts are going to 
be produced. To get one, check the Hip 
Ham Shirts website, 
https://www.hiphamshirts.com/collect
ions/sea-pac-convention, for more 
information.

• After the 2021 SEA-PAC pin design is 
selected, it will also be available on a 
tee shirt, stay tuned.
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